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16th March 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
After consultation between our Senior Management Team and Board of Governors, and 
in conjunction with our sister school, Drumragh Integrated College, as part of Omagh 
Integrated Campus, we would like to advise you of the following… 
 

 In the interests of the safety and well-being of our pupils, staff and families, in 
the midst of the unprecedented COVID-19 crisis, we have taken the decision to 
close the school to pupils (including OIPS Friends). 

 Pupils must not attend school on Wednesday 18th, Thursday 19th and Friday 20th 
March. 

 It is our intention that staff will utilise these days to continue to prepare for 
home learning in the event of an extended school closure in the near future. 

 
We will inform you of when these materials are ready and how they will be made 
available and thank you for your continued patience and support in this regard. 
 
As you are aware, this is a very fluid situation and the Board of Governors and Senior 
Management of the school will be keeping this under constant review. 
 
We will keep you updated with regard to the week beginning Monday 23rd March. 
 
 
Martin McQuaid  Gavin Gallagher  Siobhan Taggart 
Chair of Governors  Principal   Vice Principal 
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